
APPENDIX 3 
 

Amendments to Annex to “Proposed Modifications January 2006” 
document (reasons for departing from Inspectors’ Recommendations) 

 
Chapter 6: Housing 
 
Modification 
Number and Plan 
Reference 

Inspectors’ Report Paragraph 
Number and Proposed Change 

Reason for 
Modifying/Rejecting 
Recommendation 

MOD 6.49 [6.39 in 
original document] 
Policy H5 

Paragraph 6.14.20(g), recommended 
deletion of “in perpetuity” 
 

The Council has accepted 
the recommendation to 
delete the words “in 
perpetuity”, but is proposing 
to add additional wording to 
clarify the policy. The 
Inspectors referred to “Right 
to Buy” which would not 
apply to the affordable 
housing in question. The 
Inspectors did not directly 
deal with the issue of the 
period of time over which 
need would continue. The 
proposed modification covers 
both the Inspectors’ point, 
and the issue of the period 
for which such housing 
should be provided. 

 


